
Provider Bulletin 
 

 
 

Provider Bulletin 
News and Information 

 

Dec. 20, 2023    

 
MinnesotaCare Tax Is Changing Jan. 1, 2024 

 

Effective Jan. 1, 2024, the amount of the tax imposed on health care providers under Minn. Stat. § 295.52 (known 
as the “MinnesotaCare Tax”) is changing from 1.6% to 1.8% of gross revenues. As a result, the portion of provider 
reimbursement that represents payment by UCare for providers’ MinnesotaCare Tax expense will be adjusted 
accordingly, as applicable, effective for dates of service beginning Jan. 1, 2024. 
 

 


